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March 2, 2023

Dear Mary Hopkins Community,

Please join me in congratulating our Vice Principal, Stacey Johnson, on her appointment to Acting Principal
effective March 20, 2023. Mrs. Johnson will be joining the community at Queensdale Elementary School in
Hamilton. While Mrs. Johnson has been with us just a short time, her leadership and support of staff and
students will be greatly missed.

Vanessa Swan will be joining us at Mary Hopkins as our new Acting Vice Principal. Ms. Swan is currently a
Learning Resource Teacher with the Hamilton Wentworth District School Board. She brings with her a wealth

of experience and an unwavering commitment to student success and well-being.

We wish both leaders much success and fulfilment as they embark on their new assignments.

Kind regards,

ORI

Susete Bloom
Principal
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